

SU Sport Exec Meeting
13th October 2023 12:15
Edge Floor Two

Minutes

Meeting: SU Sport Exec

Place: Edge
 Floor 2 Meeting
 Room

Date and Time: 13 Oct 22 12:15

Present	Sport Officer	Elizabeth Stacey
	Sport Exec - Chair	Esther Jennings-Kirk
	Sport Exec - Treasurer	Jamie Cubitt
	Sport Exec - Performance Sport Officer	Phoebe Hayden
	Sport Exec - Welfare Officer	Emma Aldred
	Sport Exec - Volunteer Recognition Coordinator	Matthew Houghton
	Sport Exec - Marketing & Media Officer	Yasmin Western
Apologies	Sport Exec - Treasurer	Maria Valderrabano
	Sport Exec - Volunteer Recognition Coordinator	Matthew Houghton
Did not attend		
In attendance	Competitions Manager	Jo Dixon

Item	Discussion	Action
Apologies	As Above	N/A
SU Sport Matters Arising	Matt Price leaving early November- JD to update team what that looks like with a reduction in staff numbers in the office ES mentioned the ongoing issues with Canoe club and swim tests. ES and JD have confirmed that swim tests will not be made easier, and the club have been told to stop contacting people about it	JD/ES to update team in due course Exec to refer any more issues to SU Sport
Introductions	Whole team introduced themselves to the rest of the group, roles, courses etc.	

	<p>Role of Exec (ES): ES stressed the importance of the Exec being visible within the sport community and be a voice for the student community and feed up through the Uni. Take the lead and feel confident in speaking to staff members and coming into the office.</p> <p>Hot desks being made in the SU Office so Exec can work on projects in the office. Exec creating the agenda.</p> <p>JD added that we should not be problem centred, it's also about integrating into student sports and not just your own sport.</p> <p>Both stressed the importance of a stronger relationship between staff and Exec.</p> <p>JD highlighted that we can only make important decisions when we are informed. We need to be integrated into the system, so we know the wider ecoculture of sport at Bath. Utilise the staff's experience.</p>	Exec to reflect on the points made and how they fit with their role
Reflections on last year's exec	<p>ES mentioned that last year Exec had certain clubs that they were a key contact for. ES asked the group whether this was something that we wanted to employ again or whether we wanted to be more role focused.</p> <p>JD suggested the team go away and think about it.</p> <p>YW suggested that if we launch it, we do it at a committee night where the Exec can be introduced face to face.</p>	Exec to deliberate on this and bring to next meeting
Belong	<p>ES mentioned the meeting "Belong" and how she is going to mention the work of the SU Sports Exec at that meeting. Going to be dealing with Sustainability, inclusion etc. Highlighted the work that EA is currently doing could really fit in.</p>	Exec to make ES aware of any work they are doing that could be mentioned
Rugby at the Rec	<p>JD mentioned rugby at the rec on the 26th October. Support needed for the event. Someone as Norris (PH), someone as Norris' chaperone (EK), assistance on odd jobs (JC)</p> <p>YW to reach out to student media, outside company to do live stream, Student Media on PA system.</p> <p>Already "sold" 1800 tickets</p>	<p>ES to send names to JD for accreditation</p> <p>YW to reach out to student media regarding</p>
Active travel	<p>Current campaign by the Uni to encourage people to use sustainable forms of travel instead of busses and cars. Voi scooters have been moved up to campus and exec have noticed that it has been used.</p> <p>ES asked any of the exec if they wanted to take this on as a project</p> <p>YW highlighted a safety aspect of using active forms of travel and suggested campaign also include these elements</p>	<p>Potential campaign here with Norris- YW to feedback next meeting</p>
Parking permits	<p>Half hour parking permit meeting next week to discuss permit applications if teams can make it</p>	Team to meet next week

Exec takeovers	ES reaffirmed the importance of getting Exec out there and mentioned Exec takeovers on the Instagram	Exec to liase with YW
Cue Sports	ES is meeting with Cue Sports this afternoon due to complaints at Dartmouth Avenue. People are screenshotting memberships to use the pool room at Dartmouth Avenue. They are now asking to use the pool tables at the SU Bar. ES highlighted the cost to the SU for it as well as just generally looking at logistics.	ES to speak to cue sports and offer for semester 1 YW to do some work to promote Dartmouth
AOB	PH brought up the Athletes lounge in the café and whether that will be returned to performance athletes. Fencing using it atm, it will be given back PH also brought up that the Hydro Pool has been closed and is still closed.	PH to reach out ES noted
Next Meeting	30-minute interim parking permit allocation meeting to take place 20 th Oct at 13:15 in Edge meeting room Next Exec meeting to take place 27 th October at 13:15 in Edge Meeting Room	